
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence Mrs K Bones at kbones@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek 
assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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22 October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer          

 
Science Live A-level Biology, Wednesday 13 November 2019 

 
We, at The Buckingham School, are delighted that Post-16 Science students are invited to attend 
the Science Live event in Birmingham on Wednesday 13 November. 
 
This is a fantastic event in the science calendar; packed full of world class keynote speakers, 
including the IVF pioneer Prof Lord Robert Winston and geneticist and writer Prof Steven Jones, as 
well as a session on examinations.  
 
We have secured tickets for all Year 12 A-level Biology students. The cost of this trip is £34 and 
includes the entrance fee to the Exhibition, coach journey, administration and insurance.  If your 
child would like to participate on this trip, please can you make payment via ParentMail by Friday 25 
October 2019.  Please can you also complete the EV8 Parental Consent Form (attached) and return 
to the Payment Box by this same date. 
 
Students may dress casually, and should bring a packed lunch and drink with them. 
 
Itinerary: 
08.00 am  Students arrive at school and are registered in S4 
08.15 am  Coach departs The Buckingham School 
10.30 am  Arrive at Birmingham town hall 
10.45 am  Lectures start 
15.30 pm  Lectures end 
16.00 pm   Coach departs venue 
18.00 pm  Arrive back at The Buckingham School  
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Should you have any questions regarding this trip, or require any further information, please 
do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
  
 
Dr S Coomber 
Teacher of Science 
scoomber@buckinghamschool.org 
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